
Are you a person experiencing memory loss? 

If you are 65 years old or older, you may be
eligible to participate in a research study

denise.hughes@northwestern.edu260-600-0844

Interested
or have
questions?

Are you eligible

Participation in this research will
involve an online survey and an
interview. All study activities are
expected to take 1.5 - 2 hours.

Participants will be compensated
$100 for their completed interview.

You will be compensated for your
time and participation

Why Participate?

You are invited to participate in a research
study that examines the relationship
between people experiencing memory
loss and the people who support them.

Measuring
Caregiver Networks
of Older Adults 

Join Our
Research Study!

Age 65 or older
Able to understand spoken and
written English 
Experiencing memory loss
Access to a computer with
internet or available to meet in
person with research staff
(available at select locations)

Location

Research interviews will be held in
person in Fort Wayne or virtually.

or call us: 260-600-0844
Email us denise.hughes@northwestern.edu Take the eligibility survey at:

https://redcap.link/caregivernetwork

Project Principal Investigators 
Lee A. Lindquist, MD, MPH, MBA

Michelle Birkett, PhD
Northwestern Feinberg School of Medicine
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